
From: Carolyn DuBay
To: BPAB Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Intersection of Los Alamos/ Melita
Date: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 9:21:43 AM
Attachments: Re Melita and Los Alamos .pdf

Hello Team,
Please read the attached letter concerning the safety of pedestrians in the Los Alamos/Melita
roads neighborhood 
Thank you 








